
We have the honor of presenting the Final Report of the Assassination Records Review Board.  

The Review Board has successfully completed its work as mandated by the President John F. 

Kennedy Records Collection Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V 1994). 

 

The Review Board has worked hard to obtain all records relating to the assassination of President 

Kennedy and to release the records to the fullest extent possible to the American people.  The 

Board and its staff have contributed significant professional and personal time to this important 

effort.  We have done so in the hope that release of these records will shed new evidentiary light 

on the assassination of President Kennedy, enrich the historical understanding of that tragic 

moment in American history, and help restore public confidence in the government’s handling of 

the assassination and its aftermath. 

 

The Review Board’s Final Report is unanimous.  It summarizes the Board’s experience in 

interpreting and applying this unique way to provide broad access.  Most importantly, it 

illuminates the Review Board’s legacy -- the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection 

at the National Archives. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 


